
 
 

 

 

 

 

16th May 2024  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students of the Graduating 2024 Class, 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating with you on Wednesday night as the Sixth-

Year students take their place among the Graduates of Donabate Community College. 

As we count down these final school days, we cannot express strongly enough, our wish that 

each individual student will respect the staff and property of the college. To act otherwise 

would not be in keeping with the spirit of graduation and would cast a negative atmosphere 

over the most important and positive celebration in the school calendar.  

Not only is this night a milestone for students but parents and guardians also. For some 

parents and guardians, it is their first experience of graduation, for other families this year 

will be their last visit to the school for graduation.  

We are extremely proud of our Sixth Years as they have been excellent role models for our 

whole student body. We look forward to celebrating our journey together next Wednesday 

evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Doyle 

Principal   


